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Re: De Novo Case No. 12594 
Order No. R-l 1589 
De Novo Appeal of Chevron 
USA, Inc. in the Application 
of Matador Petroleum 
Corporation for Compulsory 
Pooling and an Unorthodox 
Subsurface Well Location, 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Feldewert: 

The above-mentioned De Novo case, which was scheduled for hearing before the Oil 
Conservation Commission on September 14,2001, is hereby dismissed at the request of the 
De Novo applicant. It is my understanding that voluntary agreement concerning the drilling 
of the well in this application has been reached by both parties. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Thomas Kellahin 
KydasQ 12594 
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